Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

From: Kelly Therrien [kTherrien@americanintegrated.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2011 4:40 PM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: FW: Army National Guard, San Lorenzo
Categories: Mail_Cases_Plopping

Ms. Drogos,

| was curious as to the status of the San Lorenzo UST Closure Report that was forwarded to you by Mr. Steven Plunkett.
Our client would like an idea of when they can expect closure on the report, and | was hoping you might provide me with
an answer. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Kelly Therrien

American Integrated Services
1650 Palma Drive, Suite 207
Ventura, CA 93003

Office - 805.639.0884

Fax - 805.639.0924

Cell - 559.284.1146

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health [mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2011 4:16 PM

To: Kelly Therrien

Subject: Army National Guard, San Lorenzo

Hello Kelly,

| have submitted the documentation from the UST removal and the tank closure report to the program manager, Ms.
Donna Drogos. Ms. Drogos will make a determination regarding the ust removal, as my responsibility was only during
the UST removal and confirmation sampling.

Should you have any questions, please direct all inquiries to Ms. Drogos.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Steven Plunkett

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 383-1767
Fax: (510) 337-9335
Email: mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org




7 ™

"The bicycle is a curious invention,
The passenger is also its engine."



